
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Tara Hodges"; ballen@sesi-nm.com; Ross Pearson; Alan Barksdale
Cc: "Mann, Ryan"
Subject: RE: Sunray State Tank Battery Closure Report 1RP-3619
Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 8:08:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Hodges:
 
Please indicated specifically which information was updated. The cover page of the closure report
for 1RP-3619 has the same date as the denied closure report reviewed on March 30, 2018. A skim of
the report, submitted on June 5, 2018, suggests that the concerns mentioned for previously denied
closure report were not addressed. 
 
Please remember to include NMSLO in all communications and report submittals.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Tara Hodges <office2@sesi-nm.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 9:28 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; ballen@sesi-nm.com; Ross Pearson
<ross@redmountainresources.com>; Alan Barksdale <alan@redmountainresources.com>
Subject: RE: Sunray State Tank Battery Closure Report 1RP-3619
 
Ms. Yu,
 
I am checking in to see if you have had a chance to review the Sunray State Tank Battery Closure
Report that has been updated and re-submitted? Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
 

Thank You
 
Tara Hodges
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
 
 
 

From: Tara Hodges [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 2:31 PM
To: olivia.yu@state.nm.us; ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Sunray State Tank Battery Closure Report 1RP-3619
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Hello Ms. Yu,
 
I have attached the revised Closure Report for the Cross Border Resources Sunray State Tank Battery
1RP-3619. I have also included the Revegetation and Noxious Weed Management Plan, along with a
letter to Ryan Mann NMSLO explaining the information regarding the reveg process. Please let me
know what other information needs to be included  that will allow the closure of this project.
 
 

Thank You
 
Tara Hodges
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
 
 


